
For Resident Requests to attend a school WITHIN the Oshkosh
Area School District

Out-of-Attendance-Area School Applications to Attend
Another School IN the Oshkosh District

Due by Friday, February 24, 2023
for the 2023-24 school year

The Oshkosh Area School District allows parents of resident students to request attendance at a
school other than their home school in the district.  All requests will be handled administratively
following district policy, including compliance with W.I.A.A. rules, when appropriate.
Out-of-Attendance Area application forms with district guidelines are available on the school
district website at the following link: https://www.oshkosh.k12.wi.us/families/enrollment

Parents requesting a K-12 out-of-attendance area school for their child must submit an
application by February 24, 2023.  The district will notify parents via e-mail by the end of April
as to whether their request is approved or denied.  Any requests received after the deadline
may be held for review until after district-wide registration is completed in August 2023.

(For Requests to attend a school OUTSIDE the Oshkosh Area School District)

Public School Open Enrollment to Other School Districts
Applications due by 4:00 p.m. on April 28, 2023

Wisconsin’s inter-district public school open enrollment program allows parents to apply
for their children to attend school districts other than the one in which they live.

Students in 4-year-old Kindergarten to Grade 12 may apply to participate in open
enrollment.   Parents should call their resident school districts to find out if their
preschool-aged children qualify for open enrollment.

The open enrollment application period for the 2023-24 school year is from February 6-
April 28, 2023. Late applications will not be accepted for any reason.

Parents may apply in one of two ways:

● On-line (recommended) at https://dpi.wi.gov/open-enrollment. (Accessible as of
February 6, 2023)

● Although on-line application is recommended, paper applications may be obtained from
the Student Information Services Manager at 215 South Eagle Street and must be
delivered (hand-delivery is recommended) to the nonresident school district.

https://www.oshkosh.k12.wi.us/families/enrollment
https://dpi.wi.gov/open-enrollment

